Have your say on state
highways accessibility

Four state highways run through
Hamilton, and transport planners
want to better understand how they
affect the way you travel every day -
to work, to school or the shops.

We want to hear from those who live, work or play near
these highways and explore opportunities for
improvements. This will form part of an assessment led by
the Transport Agency, along with Hamilton City Council.

This project has a special focus is on access for pedestrians,

cyclists and the disabled.

Three neighbourhood drop-in sessions are planned, come along and tell us what you think.
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